

THAC WEEKLY RECAP | FRIDAY 8 MAY 2020



MESSAGE FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

I want to firstly thank you for your partnership, patience and positivity.

Staff were moved by the many parents who expressed gratitude for their hard work in providing our great Blended Learning Online Program. I whole-heartedly agree with you! The teachers have been giving their best to keep your children engaged and connected. It is wonderful to have such passionate staff.

The Junior School Team met over Zoom this week and were reflecting on highlights from the Blended Learning Online Program. Some of those stories are shared with you below and are taken from Seesaw. Seesaw and Canvas are dynamic online learning environments for our students and they have certainly been busy using them! Would you believe that we have had over 150,000 posts on Seesaw and many more on Canvas too?!

As we transition back to operating on College grounds, preparations are being made for all students. We look forward to seeing many of you soon in the coming weeks.

Year 2 have enjoyed continuing to learn Spanish at home. In a time when they are experiencing lots of different emotions, they were able to label different emotions using Spanish – **Miss Latty** - **Year 2 Teacher**









estoy enajada

Prep didn't miss out on their first Easter Hat experience this year! They showed wonderful creativity making a hat at home, as well as other Easter craft.

Some children even had their very own parade in their lounge room to show off their creation.

We can't wait to see Prep back at College, but in the meantime, keep up the amazing work at home!

Mrs Lucas - Prep Teacher







Year 3 have been completing some personal interest projects whilst at home.

This week they were making volcanoes out of everyday household items, and seeing how different chemicals can create a mini explosion

Mr Sheahan - Year 3 Teacher



Mrs Sandy Wheeler Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School